
John Farrington

At the Board of Trustees meeting on January 15,
2022, all members of the 2021 BOT were re-
appointed to a one-year term. In addition, two new
Trustees, namely Alex Bond and Terese
Cunningham, were also appointed for a one-year
term.

Chairman John Farrington
Vice Chair Shelagh Joyce
Secretary/Treasurer Brian Lilly

Buildings & Grounds Chair Jeanette Topham
Member Alex Bond
Member Michael Effgen

Flood Mitigation Co-Chairs Michael Effgen
Jon Wilson

Contracts Chair Shelagh Joyce
Delinquent Accounts Chair Brian Lilly
Furnishings & Décor Chair Mandy Willsey

Member Terese Cunningham
Insurance Chair Mary Avery Gessner
Legal Affairs Chair Mary Avery Gessner

Member Jon Wilson
Newsletter/Security Chair Brian Lilly
Real Estate Chair Elaine Turrentine

Member Terese Cunningham
Technology Chair Shelagh Joyce

Member Alex Bond
On-Site Resort Manager Fay Forrester
SR VP, VRI Americas Scott Dravis

At the January 15, 2022,
meeting, the following items
were approved:

Re-shingling of the front side of the C building roof
was approved.

New window shades for both the lower and upper
floors of the A building were approved.

New luxury vinyl flooring (wood like in appearance)
was approved for the C and D buildings.

During the last quarter of 2021, we were advised
that John Burke and Tom Smyth had decided to
resign from the BOT. In addition, Steve Mailloux
advised he would be retiring in 2022.

Collectively these gentlemen had over 45
years of service to the association and made
numerous contributions for the betterment of
Courtyard operations.

We thank them for their contributions and wish
them much success in their future endeavors.
Certificates of Appreciation were authorized by the
Board.

Shelagh Joyce

As we start the new year of 2022, we will also be
starting a new phase of Brant Point Courtyard
operations. Steve Mailloux, who has been with us
since 2014 as general manager as well as being
our on-island construction resource, is moving to
Maine to
thank Steve enough for his many years of support
and help. It would be challenging to list all of the
projects he managed and sometimes performed
himself, but some include helping us recover from
the multiple floods that involved hundreds of
thousands of dollars of damage which required
significant upgrades and repairs; outside building
improvements involving roofs, decks and windows;
landscaping reconfigurations; enhancing the gas
grill area; overseeing the contractors for Wi-Fi and



phone enhancements; and the multiple appliance
and furniture upgrades over the years.
If by chance you are on island over the next few
months and see Steve, please thank him for his
years of service at BPC.

When the courtyard opens this spring, we will be
welcoming Fay Forrester as our new general
manager. Fay brings many skills and talents to the
Courtyard. Over the years, Fay has obtained
multiple certifications in hospitality management
related facets of operations. She has worked in
various roles at the Beachside on Nantucket,
Nantucket Cottage Hospital, the Nantucket Inn, the
Westmoor Club and most recently the White
Elephant. Her hospitality background was also
fine-tuned at Marriott properties and resorts in the
Caribbean. Some of you may have met Fay over
the last few years she has covered for Steve
when he has been off site during our season.
When you see Fay this season, please welcome
her to our wonderful timeshare property. The
Board and Scott Dravis from VRI Americas will be
working with Fay to prioritize projects that are
deemed necessary and fiscally responsible.

If you need something sent to you at the
Courtyard, please be aware that packages will not
be accepted using our PO Box address. Using the
following addresses will facilitate deliveries:

U S Mail: Brant Point Courtyard
P O Box 695
Nantucket, MA 02554

UPS/FEDEX: Brant Point Courtyard
15 Swain Street
Nantucket, MA 02554

In the early part of the of the year we were
cautiously optimistic that the pandemic was being
brought under control. As the year progressed,
however, the country experienced a surge in
COVID-19 infections driven largely by the Delta
variant. By November a new variant, Omicron,
swept across the country. The number of new
infections rivals and in some areas exceeds the

levels of past infection. While we were not
mandated to forestall our normal opening, some
owners were reluctant to travel because of COVID
concerns.

In view of the uncertainties associated with the
Omicron variant, we felt it was necessary to restate
that ALL PREVIOUS COVID-19 RULES AND
REGULATIONS REMAIN IN EFFECT FOR 2022.
Should you have any questions or concerns
relative to Courtyard operations, I encourage you
to write to me in care of VRI, P.O. Box 399,
Hyannis, MA 02601, or e-mail me at
jbfcourt@gmail.com

The Board typically holds meetings four times a
year -- January, April, August and November. The
April meeting will be held telephonically. The
August meeting is tentatively scheduled as a face-
to-face meeting to be held at the Holiday Inn
Express at the Providence Airport. The November
meeting will be held telephonically and will include
the Annual Meeting of Owners via Zoom. Specific
dates and location for these meetings may be
confirmed by calling VRI at 508-771-3399, or
e-mailing me at jbfcourt@gmail.com

TVs are provided for the benefit of owners and
guests.We have noticed an increasing number of
owners/guests are bringing electronic devices,
such as Firesticks and DVD players to be used
with the TV sets in the units. While this is
permissible, we ask your cooperation in returning
the TV to its original settings upon your departure.

Animals of any kind are NOT ALLOWED on the
premises. An exception to this rule would be a
Service or Emotional Support Animal as defined
by the guidance issued by the US Department of
Housing and Urban Development (HUD). To bring
a Service or Emotional Support animal on site,
proper documentation must be submitted to the



Chairman of the Board of Trustees, in writing, prior
to check-in. Such requests should be sent to me
via email at jbfcourt@gmail.com

Brian Lilly

As owners, we all have an obligation to stay
current on our maintenance fees. The bills are sent
out on or around November 1st and are due by
January 31st. My new responsibility is to contact
those folks in the spring who may have put this
obligation on the back burner. BOT member, Tom
Smythe, had previously performed this task. If
owners are contacted by me, it is merely a friendly
reminder. Some folks need an opportunity to take
advantage of the payment plan offered by VRI in
order to take the sting out of a bill that arrives
shortly before Christmas. There is no "collection
agency" tone intended in these calls or emails. We
as Board members and owners merely want to
help prevent damage to any owner's credit. We
can also offer guidance with sale of a unit or, in
rare cases, deed-in-lieu, if appropriate.

It is important to remember that if you have not
paid your annual fees you, a guest, or a renter will
be denied the use of your unit until the fees are
paid. It would be extremely embarrassing if an
owner, guest, or renter arrived at the Courtyard
and is denied access because the fees have not
been paid. There are no exceptions permitted
under the Condominium Trust Regulations that
would allow use of the unit under these
circumstances.

Check-in/Check-out times are directly impacted by
the additional time required to clean the units
according to COVID protocols.

Check-in time is Saturday at 6:00PM.
If you arrive early, you may contact the site
General Manager Fay Forrester, (508) 228-0241 to
see if your unit is ready and can be accessed early
on an exception basis. Please do not request that
your unit be cleaned out of sequence.

Check-out time is Saturday, at 10:00AM. To
ensure a timely check-in we need your cooperation
to vacate the units no later than 10:00 AM.

Time is of the essence in getting the units cleaned
and ready for the incoming occupants. Your
assistance and cooperation in adhering to check-
in/out times will facilitate this process. In addition,
you are requested to do the following:

1. Leave the keys inside the unit. If the office
is closed when you are leaving, please lock
the unit.

2. Place all paper, tin, glass, aluminum and
plastic items in the Recycle bins located in
the laundry room. All rubbish is to be
placed in the dumpster (located in the alley)
behind the office. DO NOT put recyclable
items in with rubbish.

3. Place all soiled dishware in the dishwasher.
Set to wash.

4. Strip the beds and place ALL linens and
towels in the laundry basket. Please DO
NOT put blankets or bedspreads in the
bathtub or laundry basket.

Please notify Fay Forrester, site general manager,
by email, resortmanager@brantpointcourtyard.com
or by telephone, (508) 228-0241, if you will be
using the unit personally or if it will be occupied by
relatives, friends, guests, etc. It is very important
that the occupancy guidelines be adhered to.
Occupancy limits, by unit, are below and will be
strictly enforced. Your cooperation in ensuring
that you, your guests, or renters comply with these
limitations will be appreciated.

Four (4) people
Units A1, A3, A5, C1, C4 and C7

Five (5) people
Units A2, A4, A7 and A8

Six (6) people
A6, C2/3, C5/6, and D1



Should there be a last-minute change in your plans
and you find you are unable to use your unit,
consider contacting Faye Forrester -- she might be
able to arrange for your unit to be rented. You may
also call VRI at 1-866-469-8222 to advise your unit
is available for rent.

We have been made aware that some owners
have received numerous contacts from various
Time Share companies offering to buy/sell time
shares. We want you to know that neither Brant
Point Courtyard nor Vacation Resorts International
have released any contact information to these
companies. Your ownership at BPC, however, is a
matter of public record. If you are inclined to
buy/sell we caution you not to provide any money
upfront and to carefully check out any of these
companies. As you know, you can list your interval
for sale with the Condominium Association and
also find out which intervals may be for sale by
other owners at no cost.

It is important that you keep BPC and VRI advised
of your current telephone number and e-mail
address. If you provided your email address you
have been sent this Newsletter electronically.
Those who did not provide an email address will be
sent the Newsletter by standard US Mail.We
strongly encourage you to provide this
information as it minimizes the need of
maintaining two mailing lists.

Please advise Fay Forrester, well in advance of the
date of your anticipated stay, if a ramp is required
to facilitate access to your unit. We have
purchased such a ramp which will be available on
a first come first served basis. In addition, there are
also special chairs available to facilitate transport
over sand. If such a chair is required, please call
the Nantucket Parks and Recreation Department at
508-228-5508 to reserve a chair. It is suggested
that reservations for such a chair also be made
well in advance.

At the November 7, 2015, Board Meeting there
were some rules approved as follows:

All activities on the patio (grill area) must cease at
9:00PM

A restatement of the smoking policy as follows:

Smoking/Vaping is NOT permitted in any of the
units, the back deck of the A-Units, or on any
porch. Smoking/Vaping is permitted in the patio
area as long as it does not create a problem for
anyone else who may be on the patio. Smokers
should exercise courtesy and be mindful that
second-hand smoke may be a concern of others
who may also be on the patio. In the event another
occupant of the patio finds the smoking offensive,
the smoker must extinguish the cigarette, cigar,
pipe, etc., or move away from the patio or
buildings. Cigarettes and cigars must be
extinguished in the ash trays and not on the patio
or lawn.

A reminder that nothing is to be stored, even
temporarily, on the porches.

It is important to remember that while you have
exclusive use of your unit for whatever time period
you purchased, the furniture and fixtures belong to
the Association. In essence, you are sharing these
items with all the rest of the owners of your unit. In
view of this, you are not permitted to alter, change,
or swap with another unit any of these items,
based on a personal preference. While we may
entertain suggestions regarding these items, the
final decision as to what is selected is solely up to
the Board of Trustees.

At the start of each season every unit is fully
supplied with glasses, dishware, utensils, etc. Each
unit has an inventory list indicating the number of
such items that should be in the unit. Upon check-
in you should make sure your unit has all the items
contained on the inventory sheet. Please contact
Fay Forrester, the site general manager, for
replacements.







wonderful simplicity to the holidays on the island
the little shops and lack of overwhelming
commercialism one experiences on the mainland
making it easy to enjoy the natural beauty
surrounding Nantucket and the warmth of family
and friends. Hopefully, we will be able to once
again experience the wonder of it all in 2022.

No matter the noise and confusion of modern life, a
week in off-season on the island is an opportunity
to appreciate the tranquil peacefulness and quiet
beauty that is uniquely Nantucket.

Be sure to let your families and friends know there
are weeks available, as more sales means more
annual maintenance fees being collected, which
will help keep fees down. The Board struggles
each year to maintain the property in the face of
ever-escalating costs and the more owners we
have to spread the costs over, the better for all!

I hope you will all continue to enjoy this very
special place on this very special island. Wishing
you all a peaceful, happy, and healthy 2022 and a
wonderful and restorative time on Nantucket!!



Brant Point Courtyard
15 Swain St.
Nantucket, MA 02554
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